
 

Newsletter 
Friday, 16th June 

Assessment 
Well done to our Y1 pupils for their Phonic Screening Check and to our Y4 pupils for their 
Multiplication Check assessments. Their attitudes have been outstanding and they have 
given their all! 

KS2 Games Day (Y3-6) 
All children in KS2 have taken part in a 
range of sporting activites today. They 
have included: cricket, rounders, tennis, 
football, basketball, netball, dodgeball 
and tag rugby. A great day was had by all! 

Tall Ships 
The town’s Tall Ship celebrations started this week and saw 
some of our children, along with pupils from 32 other 
schools, involved in a range of activities, which included 
sailing our school-built replica ship! We are really excited for 
further events and activities over the coming weeks, with 
the Tall Ships being the focal point of this year’s Arts Week.  

Y6 Crucial Crew and Teesmouth Visit 
Y6 have had a very busy week and attended two educational visits. The first 
was to Hartlepool Power Station for Crucial Crew (an annual multi-agency 
event that teaches children how to stay safe through a series of practical 
workshops), followed by Teesmouth Field Centre to support this half-term’s 
Geography unit. 

Aspire2Be 
'Thank you to Therapist, Joanne Brown, and Dental Nurse, Laura Williamson, from Elliott 
McCarthy Dental Care, Hartlepool for visiting a group of our Year 4 children on Wednesday. 
The children learned first-hand about the career opportunities in dentistry, while 
consolidating previous learning from their science unit on Teeth. It is fantastic to see our 
children continuing to learn from our wider community.' 
 

Merit Winners 
Well done to our merit winners. They have 
demonstrated excellent ‘resilience’ and have also 
had 100% attendance this week! 
 

Sport 
A shout out to our 
pupils who 
attended the Girls 
Cricket Town Final 
at Seaton Cricket 
Club on Tuesday, 
the Y4/5 Girls 
Football Festival at 
Kingsley on 
Wednesday and 
the Y5/6 Girls 
Netball 
competition at 
Manor yesterday. 
 

They all showed 
skill and 
determination and 
had a fantastic 
sporting outlook 
throughout each of 
the events. Well 
done to all of them. 
 

 

NSPCC 
Our Y5 pupils took 
part extremely 
sensibly, and 
maturely during an 
NSPCC Speak Out, 
Stay Safe session, 
which helps 
children 
understand abuse 
in all its forms and 
how to recognise 
the signs of abuse, 
that abuse is never 
a child’s fault and 
they have the right 
to be safe, where 
to get help and the 
sources of help 
available to them, 
including our 
Childline service. 

Larry’s Lanes 
Our Y6 pupils had a blast this 
morning for their Y6 SATs! It was a 
well-deserved treat and one they 
loved! 

Diary Dates 
 

Y6 Residential – Monday 26th – Wednesday 28th June 
 

Summer Fair - Friday 30th June 
 

Sports Day - Friday 7th July 
 

Y6 Transition Days – Monday 17th – Thursday 20th July 
 

School Closes for Summer Holidays – Friday 21st July  
 

 
 

Welcome Back! 
Welcome back to the last half-term of the year. We can’t believe just how fast time has 
flown since September! It has been a fantastic year and with 5 weeks to go, we still have so 
much more to look forward to! 


